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RMS Council. 265th session. 2001-02, Senior President: Katherine Paramore, 1st Junior President: Timothy 
Andrews, 2nd Junior President: Kirsteen Moreland, 3rd Junior President: David Cavanagh. 
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Res Medica

Many of you will be aware that this is the first Res Medica for sometime. We hope to make this the 
first of many, indeed we have already begun work on the next edition. It is our hope that members 
past and present will be willing to contribute to the future of Res Medica.

This journal hopes to provide a forum to discuss medically related issues that perhaps fall-out with 
traditional departmental lines. The next edition will be focussing upon medical aspects of events 
surrounding the war on terrorism.

If you wish to contribute to future editions then please get in touch, 

email: resmedica@royalmedical.co.uk or write to the RMS office
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